
Dear Orthodox Family,

	 Happy summer! We hope everyone has been 
soaking up all the sunshine we’ve been gifted. 
We wanted to give you a glimpse into Family 
Camp 2023 so you can start planning. We 
would love to see new faces and new families 
joining us this year.

	 As someone who is going to be attending 
Family Camp for the first time this year, I’m 
extremely excited and grateful to have this 
opportunity to get to know other families who 
share the same faith and have dedicated time 
to unplug and be connected to our Lord and 
Savior. On behalf of the Family Camp Task 
Force, we encourage all of you to come and see 
what Family Camp is all about! You do not have 
to have a family to join Family Camp—all of us 
are members of our Orthodox Family.

	 Please check out the website (scan the code 
below) to learn more about our speaker and 
to learn about what all Family Camp entails. If 
you have questions or are interested in hearing 
more, please also reach out to a member of 
your church! We are really excited to welcome 
some of you, including myself, for the first 
time!

 We can’t wait to be joined with you all this fall!

		 In Christ,

	 Audrey Beauchamp
	 On behalf of the Family Camp Task Force

Friday, October 6 – Sunday, October 8, 2023

REGISTRATION:

	 Early Bird: August 1 – August 15
	 General: August 16 – August 31
	 End Date: August 31

LOCATION:  

	 Camp Courage 
	 Maple Lake, Minnesota

LEARN MORE ABOUT  
FAMILY CAMP, OUR GUEST 

SPEAKER, OR REGISTER, 
SCAN THE CODE.

stmaryscamp.com/family-camp/

SPEAKER:  

	 Father Timothy Pavlatos


